
 
 
 
From: Tricia Brindle        Item 3.6 
Sent: 31 May 2013 15:57 
To: Veronica Macmillan 
Subject: Transport and Environment Committee 4 June 2013 
 
 
 
 
Transport and Environment Committee  4 June 2013 Pedestrian Facilities Ferry 
Road/Granton Road  Item 7.6 Request to be heard. 
 
A deputation representing Trinity Community Council, Wardie Primary School 
Parents' Association, parents of pupils attending other schools in the area, and 
local residents requests to be heard for Item 7.6 in support of the installation of 
the additional pedestrian phase discussed in the report on the above item. 
 
There is great concern amongst all members of the community about dangers to 
pedestrians when crossing Granton Road, where currently there is no "green 
man" facility. There is very widespread support throughout the community for 
improvements to safety for pedestrians at this junction. 
 
If you require any additional information or If I can be of further assistance please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Patricia Brindle 
 


